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Announcements for Thursday, March 16

Senior Class Photo

Seniors! We will be taking the Class of '23 aerial shot next week Tuesday, March 21st,
during 3rd. Rain or shine, the photo will be taken. Check your emails for more
information.

Rec Department

The Rec Department and District Summer School Office are holding a summer job fair
on Saturday, March 18th at Tosa West from 9am-11am. Stop in to see what exciting job
opportunities are available for Wauwatosa students for this coming summer.

Educators Rising

Educators Rising's next meeting is on March 23rd in Mrs. Joseph's room (258). We will
be playing games centered around teaching strategies. If you have any questions,
contact Ana Wilson or Melissa Heck. Hope to see you there!

Amnesty

Amnesty International will have their next meeting on Monday, March 20th. Our focus
will be on rescheduling Jamnesty. The meeting will take place in Mr. McHugh's room
immediately after school. All students are welcome to attend.

Student Council
Good Morning, student council will be meeting this Friday morning at 7:45 in room 253.
All are welcome to join us!

Puzzle Club

Puzzle club is having a fundraiser on Tuesday the 21st and Thursday the 23rd during
lunch and before and after school. Come buy $1 candies for yourself, friends, or family
and support the puzzle club.



German-American Partnership Program

hey hey hey! Do you like puppy chow? It is time for our German exchange students to go
to Germany! The German students of East would like to invite you to purchase puppy
chow today through Friday. In passing time we are outside of Mr. Garski's room and
afterschool we are selling by the main office. Please show your support for our
Germany trip! Puppy chow is $1! We hope to see you there and that you buy LOTS of
Puppy Chow!

Student Services
College Visits this week:

Today - Thursday March 16th UW Eau Claire will be here during 7th in room #136.

Friday March 17th The University of NE (Lincoln) will be here during 6th hour. As always
please get your pass from your counselor or Mrs. Taylor prior to attending any visit.



